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Membership Change 

The Chancellor announced at the summer events (above) the change from a dues paying membership 

organization to an opt-out organization. UCSD is excited to now have all career staff be included as 

members. This fall, we plan to launch a new website, create new branding and develop a listserv to 

communicate with eligible members. 

 

Summer Celebrate the Night 

Twice a year, the Staff Association in partnership with and sponsorship by UCSD leadership recognizes 

staff members that work the night shift. On August 12 from 9:00 – 11:00 p.m., a little over 80 staff 

members joined current and former Staff Association leadership, the Chancellor and a few vice 

chancellors to enjoy a summer beach party themed barbeque. 

 

Summer Celebration All Staff Picnic 

The annual Summer Celebration All Staff Picnic took place on August 14. This year’s theme was Triton 

Time Travel. Approximately 3,200 staff registered and a couple hundred additional staff signed up to 

volunteer.  

 

Assistant Vice Chancellor – Human Resources Search 

In late May and early June, leadership of the various staff associations had the opportunity to meet, 

interview and provide feedback regarding the three finalists for the AVC-HR position. The position has 

been filled and the new AVC starts on September 1. 
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